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Dear Mr Mackay

Bailies of Bennachie

Thank you for your application to the British Video History

Trust. This will be put before the committee at its next

meeting and we will contact you again if we need any further

information at this stage. It may be some time before we are

able to give you a decision.

I enclose another copy of the leaflet and application form as

you sent your original leaflet in with your application.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Oliver

Trustee


